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COMING UP
April 1
Last day of Spring Conferences
Half day early release @ 12:20pm


April 4 - 8
SPRING BREAK - No School


April 11 - 15
Dental Sealant Program


April 15
LIF Dismissal @ 1:35pm


April 18
Madison Elementary Spring Concert @ 6:30pm
Location: Everett Civic Auditorium


April 22
LIF Dismissal @ 1:35pm


April 28
SBA Parent Information Night for 3rd-5th grade families @ 5:30pm
Location: Madison Elementary School


April 29
LIF Dismissal @ 1:35pm

FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Greetings, Madison Families,

https://s.smore.com/u/51a4/e1427389cb170aeb1909cf9df7f03ec5.png




I want to wish everyone a very happy and restful upcoming Spring Break! I encourage all of our
students, teachers, and families to use this break to relax and enjoy their days off from
school. Parent conferences have been very successful this week, and we appreciate all
parents taking the time out of their busy schedules to make their child’s education a priority. It
has been a great week of collaboration between families and teachers to ensure that we do
everything we can to provide your child with the best educational experiences at Madison. If
you were unable to meet with your child’s teacher this week, please reach out to us so we can
set up a time to meet after spring break. Communication between home and school is vital to
your student’s success, so we appreciate your ongoing support.


This semester we are gearing up for the testing season. Students in grades 3rd-4th will be
taking the Smarter Balanced Assessment in Reading and Math. Students in grade 5 will be
taking Smarter Balanced Assessment in Reading, Math and The Washington Comprehensive
Assessment for Science. In addition, to support families, we will be hosting a parent SBA night
on April 28th from 5:30 to 6:30 pm in person. We will provide families with vital information on
how to support your child(ren), exposure to a practice test, an explanation of the testing
calendar, etc. We look forward to seeing you there.


Starting the week of April 11th, selected students in grades 2nd-5th will have the opportunity
to participate in tutoring services. We have partnered with the Hey Tutor company; Trained
tutors will support students four days a week in subjects such as reading and math. We have
sent letters to all selected families via email and hard copy. If you are not sure, don’t hesitate
to contact your child(ren)’s, teacher.


Also, thank you, families, for returning your green Best Dental permission slip forms. We are
genuinely excited to provide this fantastic opportunity for our students. Best Dental will be on
school grounds starting the week of April 11th-15th.


In closing, the Madison family is grateful for your continued support in making Madison an
excellent place for your children to learn and grow. Let us work together to ensure that the
final three months of the school year are a positive experience.


In partnership,
Jessica Corneille
Jessica Corneille, Principal

MADISON ELEMENTARY SPRING CONCERT
APRIL 18



FOLLOW MADISON ELEMENTARY ON SOCIAL
MEDIA!
Stay up-to-date with what's happening here at Madison by following us on Facebook,
Instagram, and Twitter!
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KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION
IS OPEN
Do you have a child who will be 5 years old by Aug. 31, 2022?
Registration is open. You can complete enrollment forms for
kindergarten online! A step-by-step parent walkthrough video is
also available as a resource.


Dual-language Spanish Immersion Program
The dual-language Spanish immersion program at Emerson Elementary School is an option
for fall 2022. Families with children entering kindergarten will have the option to choose the
dual language strand. This program gives elementary students an opportunity to complete the
Everett Public Schools curriculum in a nontraditional and exciting way by immersing them in
Spanish language and culture from kindergarten through twelfth grade. Students in the
program will become proficient in both Spanish and English while learning the same
curriculum content as their peers outside the program.
Priority will be given to students within the Emerson Elementary School attendance area. If a
high number of students apply, a lottery will be conducted to select students. If the class is
not filled from those in the Emerson attendance area, an additional lottery from beyond the

https://www.everettsd.org/Page/38644
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RPDCyVSUv2c
https://s.smore.com/u/a53a/e0e364cd8558200cca03643d91fbf957.jpeg


school attendance area will be conducted. More information is available at
www.everettsd.org/DualLanguageSpanish.

EASY ACCESS WITH DISTRICT
APP
There is an app for that! Download and log into the district app
with your LMS password to access your student’s info quickly
and easily, including grades, assignments and more. Set your
delivery preferences for notifications from your selected schools
and district. Quickly access contact information and connect with the press of a button.
Customize the app to view the schools and feeds that you care about most, all in your native
language. Your home for district and school communications. Simply the fastest way to be
informed. Learn more at www.everettsd.org/MobileApp.

2022-23 CALENDAR AVAILABLE
Our 2022-23 student calendar is available in English and Spanish.
Visit the district’s website under announcements on the
homepage to view details.

LET'S CONNECT
The April Let’s Connect will focus on Family and Community
Engagement and will be led by each school. More information on
your school’s date and how to register will be coming soon.

THANK YOU, VOLUNTEERS!
April 18-22 is Public Schools Volunteer Appreciation Week, which
provides a yearly opportunity for schools and families to honor
and highlight the powerful contributions parents and caregivers
provide at school and home to support student success.
We are grateful for the support our school community volunteers
have given to support student success. Your help matters. Thank you so much.
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